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What’s Happening?
The purpose of this newsletter is to inform Haywood County
Taxpayers of what transpires at the bi–monthly County
Commission Meetings.   This newsletter will be written from
the perspective of a casual observer, myself.  Any opinions
expressed will be mine.

Annex II.
The School Administration is currently occupying CES.  To
me, this is like the Taj Mahal, compared to what they have
been occupying in the old Hospital Building.  It’s hard for
me to reconcile having to move people to cramped office
space in the Annex II building.  

[re: https://www.haywoodtp.net/pubTP/T210116.pdf ]

[Editors Note: I had requested multiple times to have Kris
Boyd offer a tour of that building.  He has always refused.]

I drove by the Annex II building today.  The place has been
completely gutted.  WTF?

Here are some photos:

There is a concrete pad formed at the right hand side of this
building, presumably for an elevator.
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?

This is analogous to the Old Walmart Building all over
again.  Didn’t Kris Boyd, or any other Haywood County
employee realize that there would be so much demolition
involved?

It would have made more sense to demolish the entire
building and start from scratch.  Is this why commissioners
needed to pass a $2,000,000 Installment Finance Contract?

Legend: If any name is in bold, it can’t be a good thing.

Monroe A. Miller, Jr. 
Haywood County Taxpayer
2200 Camp Branch Road
Waynesville, NC  28786
www.haywoodtp.net 
Si vis pacem, para bellum
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